
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 December 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Year 10 Hockey – Term 3 
 

I am writing to inform you that next term, Year 10 will be taking part in Hockey in their PE lessons. 
Please ensure that your child comes fully prepared for these lessons by wearing their full Weald PE 
kit, including their gumshield and shin pads.  If you are buying a gumshield to mould at home, please 
could we ask that this is done before your child’s first PE lesson.   
  
If your child has their own hockey stick, they are welcome to bring it to use. However, this is not 
essential as we do have enough hockey sticks for all students at school.   
  
Many thanks for your support in this matter.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

  
Mrs R. Northcote  
Head of PE  
 


